
Good Morning, 

Congratulations to the HS Volleyball Team for winning the Regional Championship over 
the weekend! The Lady Braves now travel to Barneveld on Thursday, October 31st for 
the Sectional Semi-Final game at 7 pm. The Sectional Final game is on Saturday, 
November 2nd at 7 pm in Monticello. Good luck to the Volleyball Team!  

Here is this week's calendar: October 28th Weekly Schedule  

Please remember that Daylight Savings Time ends on Sunday.  

Parent-Teacher Conferences are on November 7th from 1:30-7:00. The Musical is also 
coming up on November 8, 9, & 10th.  

As you are aware, Election Day is on November 5th. The referendum question will be 
on the ballot. There is information on our school website. Let me know if you have any 
questions.  

Have a great week! It should be an exciting week for sure. 

Sincerely, 

Beau Buchs 

Superintendent 

 

http://track.spe.schoolmessenger.com/f/a/5jxcoFd94b5BzS4TrZl6aA~~/AAAAAQA~/RgRpAMg_P0R1aHR0cHM6Ly9tc2cuc2Nob29sbWVzc2VuZ2VyLmNvbS9tLz9zPW1WMUgyWnZud2s0Jm1hbD1kM2FkZjk3ODcxZTc1ODA4NDdhYWFmMWZlYThiZjE3ZDI2Njc4OGUyNGVlMmY2NWMwMTg2OGEzZjIyZGMxN2Q1VwdzY2hvb2xtQgpnHL-UH2frNj6PUhlzY2htaWR0QGJlbG1vbnQuazEyLndpLnVzWAQAAAAB

